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Dear Dealer

A4000 Computers

We have only a very limited number of A4000s in stock, which we anticipate we last for 
approximately one week. Our next delivery is not expected until mid to end October.

Demand for the A4000 remains high and we would like to minimize disappointments caused 
by a product shortage. For this reason, allocations will be made strictly on the basis of 'first-
come first-served'.

To ensure that you are able to satisfy your customers' requirements we recommend strongly 
that you submit your orders NOW for immediate shipment.

Our fax order hot-line number is: 0223 254253, or call our Sales Desk -

Melanie 0223 254429
Sue 0223 254430
Victoria 0223 254439
Tracy 0223 254494

Or order through your usual Distributor.

Yours faithfully
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